
Bull, Wm. L. August 4, 1899. 

Wm. L. Bull to Hill. 

"You doubtless know that Mr. Harriman has 
gone with Messrs. Mohler and Mellen and 
others into the Clearwater district. I hope 
that they will be able to reach some solu- 
tion of the difficulties between the two 
properties, but confess that I am not very 
sanguine on the subject." 

General correspondence by date. 


